
SaRian  Scalp Clinic & Hair Replacement Specialists 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Are you a Medical Card Holder? 

We are HSE registered and authorised to process grants for clients from 

all over Ireland 

The HSE give a yearly allowance/Grant towards the price of a Hair 

System or Wig 

 

The allowance varies depending on your home address: - 

 

If you are    Annual HSE 

Living in-            Grant allowed 

  

Meath  €634.87 

Dublin       €635 - €700 depending on area  

Wicklow      €650 

Carlow        €440 

Kilkenny     €440  
Wexford       €440 
Waterford      €440 

Tipperary      €500 

Naas         €767          to name a few 

 

You may be entitled to a discretionary Medical Card if you are going through 

cancer treatment for the duration of your treatment.   

If you do not have a medical card and you are suffering from Alopecia, you 

may still qualify for the Welfare Grant (a max €500 per year) providing you 

have the required PRSI contributions. 

 

You won’t have to wait for these payments to come through to receive 

your wig or hair system. Once you have met the required qualification, I can 

start the process of your application and you receive your wig or hair system.       

 

Call me today on 086-8545483 for a private consultation & 

wig fitting 
 

PRIVATE HEALTH INSURANCE 

If you do not have the above, you may claim if you have private medical 

insurance, the amount of claim allowed will depend on the company and the 

type of policy you hold.   you can do this by submitting a med1 form, at the 

end of the year,  this can be accessed through revenue.ie  

http://www.revenue.ie/

